

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 16
JUNE 2023



A SPACE MUSEUM

On Tuesday 13 June, Year 5 rooms was transformed into a "Space Museum", where the students showcased their learning about space. Each student devised their own inquiry question, carried out research at home and at College and put together a presentation. It was wonderful to have many parents joining us to view the exhibits, which ranged from impressive working models through to posters, videos and slideshows. Topics covered included black holes, galaxies, time travel and much more. Thank you to all the parents who contributed on the day and helped out at home. And congratulations to our Year 5 students for your fabulous ideas and efforts!



Mr Peter Butchatsky

Junior School Teacher - Stage 3 - 5B & Team Leader - Year 5